Come hear Dr. Rich Gardner's presentation this Sunday evening (August 7)
at 6 pm. This past spring Rich and others from Firm Foundation in Christ
Ministries spent 7 weeks in Nigeria, Cameroon, and Ethiopia training
church leaders how to follow up new believers and leading 2 conferences
on the True Gospel. After an abbreviated service at Faith Church, he's
planning to update us on how this "Spring Training" went. He's also
planning to give us an idea of what a training seminar is like by

spending a few minutes working through Chapter 5 of our Follow Up
booklet on prayer. This is a joint service with the OPC's churches in
Bellmawr, Mantua, Pennsville, and West Collingswood attending

The purpose of FFICM is to help new believers build a foundation for
their faith—a foundation that is firm because it is based on a strong
relationship with Christ. Theirvision is to ground believers in their

faith so that they will have a lifelong, active faith in Jesus Christ.

FFICM trains national pastors, church leaders, and church members in
evangelism and follow-up so that the people who come to Christ through
their ministry will be established in lifelong discipleship. They train
until not only the information is understood, but trainees can

confidently lead a group of new believers towards the development of
their faith in Christ.



